
Friday 15th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Autumn Term: Book Look Sessions

We are excited to share that this Autumn Term, we hosted an Open Afternoon, where parents had the chance to meet their 
child’s class teacher, participate in classroom activities, and view some of the wonderful work in their children's books. We 
greatly enjoyed seeing so many of you attend and engage with your child’s learning.

As a continuation of this open-door approach, we are pleased to introduce weekly "Book Look" sessions for the remainder 
of the term, which we will be offering in place of a formal parents’ evening for the Autumn Term. This will be a more 
informal opportunity to stop by, review your child’s progress, and celebrate their achievements in the classroom. These 
sessions will be held every Friday morning from 8:40 am to 9:00 am  for all classes from Year 1 to Year 6, starting 
Friday 22nd November and continuing until Friday 13th December.

You are welcome to join us weekly or attend on a fortnightly basis - whatever best suits your schedule. Please remember 
to enter the school through the reception area to sign in upon arrival.

We hope that these Book Look sessions offer a valuable window into your child’s daily learning experience and 
encourage continued collaboration between home and school.

Thank you for your ongoing support, and we look forward to seeing many of you over the coming weeks.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Bugg 
Head of School 
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